
Invitation 

14th Graduation Ceremony, 2023 

 

The time has come for the 14th generation, whom we have cherished dearly, to spread their wings and 

depart. While we bid farewell to the students who have endured hardships during the pandemic, we cannot 

help but feel a tinge of sadness and loneliness unlike any we have felt before. However, we find solace in 

the fact that, considering the socially challenging circumstances, the faculty and staff have been able to 

guide students toward their desired paths of advancement, divided by their career aspirations. 

 

It is still regrettable that the 14th generation could not showcase their bright spirits at the entrance 

ceremony due to the pandemic. Therefore, we sincerely hope that at least the parents will be able to 

witness their "bright spirits four years later" at the graduation ceremony. We kindly ask for your 

attendance at the ceremony. 

As the graduation ceremony approaches, we would like to provide guidance to all parents. While guidance 

has been given by the respective seminar instructors and students, I would like to provide guidance once 

again. 

 

These are students whom we hold dear. Although it is a busy season, we kindly ask for your 

attendance, making arrangements as necessary, as indicated below. 

Following the graduation ceremony, the graduates have planned a heartfelt appreciation party. We are also 

preparing for family photo sessions at the university and look forward to your participation. 

On the day of the 14th departure of the 2023 academic year, please witness the resilient figures as they 

embark towards the stage of the future. 

 

March 2024 

 

Setsuko Ohashi  
President 
International Pacific University  

 

 

  



14th Graduation Ceremony, 2023 

 

Date and Time: Saturday, March 16, 2024, 10:30 AM - 1:00 PM 

 (Student entrance: 9:00 AM / Parent entrance: 10:00 AM) 
 

Location: Okayama Art Theater HARENOWA, Grand Theater 

 3-11-50 Omote-machi, Kita-ku, Okayama City, Okayama 700-0822 
 

For more information, https://ipu-japan.ac.jp/news/22696/ 
 

※Regarding the attendance of parents, we have confirmed with the students, but if there are any changes, 

please contact the seminar teacher through your child. 

 

 

Please access the link below if you are watching the online live stream. 

https://ipu-app.jp/2023_grad.html 

 

 

 

https://ipu-app.jp/2023_grad.html

